
David B. Perry 
4601 Ainsworth Circle 	 Grapevine, Texas 76051 

July 27, 1992 

Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold, 

Here is part two of my post trip to Washington letter. If you have 

not already received the first one [it has the Matsu contract] you have 

one to go. Anyway, enclosed you will find: 

Ricky's request to review the Dallas Police file on his father. 

City of Dallas Secret memo on the White case. Note that Ricky was 

going to claim that Hazel worked at the TSBD. 

The background check DPD did on Roscoe. Geneva never was employed 

by Ruby. She hit her head and was unable to work. 

The "three tramp" arrest records. I also included the records on 

Daniel Douglas and John Elrod. 

The JFK Center's contract with Stone 

Happy reading. 

Best wishes, 

Dave Perry 


